Department of Transport and Main Roads - Maritime Safety Queensland

ADVICE Sovemmant

Issued by Brisbane Maritime Region on 21 November 2023
Area: South East Queensland
Locality: Currumbin Creek

Activity: Bridge works — M1 Motorway

Mariners are advised that:

Works continue on the widening of the M1 Motorway bridge across Currumbin Creek. During these
works temporary navigation channels will be established to guide vessels through the work area,
where at times there will be periods of reduced overhead clearance, channel widths and reduced
depths.

Mariners are to exercise caution when transiting this area and operate at minimum speed to reduce
the effects of vessel wash at the site. Works are expected to be completed by 1 July 2024.

Latitude and longitude positions are on WGS84 horizontal datum and are compatible with GDA2020 datum.
For further information about this notice, please contact:
The Brisbane Regional Harbour Master’s office:

Phone 07 3632 7500 Email: vtsbrishane@msqg.qld.gov.au
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